
Fayette County Recreation Commission Meeting 
July 14, 2020 

 
 
Meeting called to order 6:30 PM 
 
Present:  
Charles McCollum (presided) 
Lisa Mahaffey 
Bryan Thompson 
 
Anita Godbee, Fayette County Recreation 
 
Absent: 
Michael Gumbinger 
Darrell Sims 
 
 
Welcome, Invocation, and Pledge led by Charles McCollum 
 
Minutes:  Bryan Thompson made a motion to accept the June 2020 minutes. Lisa Mahaffey 2nd 
the motion. Motion passed 3-0.  
 
Old Business:    
FY2020 Budget: The FY2020 was approved and remains the same as last year - $1.4MM.  A new 
van will be purchased through the Vehicle Replacement Fund. The only item approved from the 
CIP requests was a walkway repair between McCurry Park Softball fields 1-5. All other CIP items 
were not approved. 
 
Re-Opening the Parks and Facilities: 
The current status has remained unchanged from two-weeks ago. Youth associations are 
beginning practices, fall seasons are still moving forward, youth football conditioning will start 
this week, and adult leagues have begun. At our last meeting, a discussion took place regarding 
the possible relocation of the bleachers. After further review, this is not possible. Informational 
stickers will be ordered for the bleachers to remind spectators to social distance, and blue 
painters’ tape will be used to block off every other row on each bleacher. We will continue to 
monitor the Governor’s orders should things change and need to be addressed. 
 
New Business:   
Batting Cages: A discussion took place regarding outside teams wanting to reserve and use our 
batting cages. This agenda item will be tabled to the next meeting in order for the full 
commission to be present. 
 



Arts Committee Recommendation: The chairman of the Arts Committee has submitted a 
proposal to disband their committee due to lack of participation. The Arts Chairman suggested 
any future proposed art projects should be brought to the Parks and Rec Commission since it 
falls under the oversight of Parks and Recreation. A motion will be made if the Recreation 
Commission is asked for help on any art projects, the requestor will need to submit a formal 
proposal to the Recreation Commission. 
 
Public Comment:  
None 
 
Staff Reports: 
None 
 
Board Reports:  
None 
 
 
Bryan Thompson made a motion to adjourn, Lisa Mahaffey 2nd the motion. Motion passed 3-0. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 


